
 

 

 
 

BOE Policy Committee Minutes 
August 22, 2013 

SHS Library Media Classroom 
5:30 p.m. 

 
 
The meeting of the Stonington Board of Education’s Policy Committee was called to order at        
5:30 p.m. Thursday, August 22, 2013 in the Stonington High School Media Classroom. 
 
Members Present:  Gail MacDonald, Frank Todisco 
Members Absent: Kevin Bornstein 
Guests/Community Members:  Superintendent Dr. Van Riley, SHS Assistant Principal Mark Friese, 
and Middle School Assistant Principal Jennifer Bausch 
 
Approval of Minutes – July 18, 2013 
A motion was made by Mr. Todisco and seconded by Mrs. MacDonald to approve the minutes from 
the July 18 meeting.  Approved minutes 5-0, 1 Absent 
 
Discussion of Policy 9111 
Mark Friese to bring issue to SHS student government class for comment. 
 
Superintendent Riley reported that the timeline for administrative review of all Board policies has 
been changed due to the CABE annual update arriving late this summer.  The administration hopes 
to have the revised policies by November. 
   
Meeting adjourned at 6:10 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted – Dr. Van Riley for Gail MacDonald 
 


